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The Executive of CUPE Local 3890 regrets to inform you, that due to unforeseen circumstances, 
the General Membership Meeting for Sunday, October 20th, 2024 in New Glasgow has been 
cancelled. 

We, the Executive, apologize for the short notice.   

Please take note that our Unit Meetings will be held on November 3rd with more information to 
follow over the next week. 

	 	 	 	 	


